
 Memorandum 
 
 
 
  

 

DATE May 22, 2024 CITY OF DALLAS 

TO 

Honorable Members of the Ad Hoc Committee on Pensions: Tennell Atkins (Chair), 
Paula Blackmon, Cara Mendelsohn, Jesse Moreno, Jaime Resendez, Kathy Stewart, 
Chad West, Gay Donnell Willis  

SUBJECT 
Employee Retirement Fund: Funding Soundness Restoration Plan Update and 
Consideration of Recommendations  
 

“Our Product is Service” 
Empathy | Ethics | Excellence | Engagement | Equity 

 
The presentation on the Funding Soundness Restoration Plan Update and Consideration 
of Recommendations for the Employee Retirement Fund will be delayed until the June 
Ad Hoc Committee on Pensions meeting rather than occurring on May 23.  Cheryl Alston, 
Executive Director and David Etheridge, Deputy Executive Director of the Employee 
Retirement Fund will be available at that time to present information to the committee.   
 
If you have any questions, please let me know.  
 
 
 
Jack Ireland 
Chief Financial Officer 
 

c: Kimberly Bizor Tolbert, City Manager (I) 
Tammy Palomino, City Attorney  
Mark Swann, City Auditor 
Bilierae Johnson, City Secretary 
Preston Robinson, Administrative Judge 
Jon Fortune, Deputy City Manager 
 

Majed A. Al-Ghafry, Assistant City Manager 
M. Elizabeth (Liz) Cedillo-Pereira, Assistant City Manager  
Dr. Robert Perez, Assistant City Manager  
Donzell Gipson, Assistant City Manager (I) 
Robin Bentley, Assistant City Manager (I) 
Genesis D. Gavino, Chief of Staff to the City Manager 
 

 
 


